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The Right to Rest bill should not be given any further consideration. Other solutions 

must be found. The idea that anybody can camp on any public space being codified 

into law is ridiculous, the fact that the houseless can practically do this is already bad 

enough, much like making drug use legal despite the fact that it was rarely 

prosecuted and the police and courts had extreme leeway to enforce these laws. 

Many democratic voters are going to seriously reconsider the next election if things 

keep going like this.  


